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Preschool Incursion 

Healthy Harold 

19th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Students in Preschool Yellow will be participating in an incursion with Healthy Harold. The play based and 

interactive learning module ‘Super Safe Harold’ covers all areas of safety including wearing seatbelts, sun 

safety, safe play, water safety, safety with medicines and safety online. It also teaches children about the 

idea of connections, including people who keep us safe and building help-seeking skills, developing 

children’s agency to ensure the safety of themselves and others. 

 

Date: Thursday 12th October 2023 

Time: 12:00-1:00pm 

Location: Preschool 

There is no travel involved as the incursion will take place at Preschool and is free of charge. Supervision 

will be provided by the class teacher and support staff. 

We look forward to having Healthy Harold visit our Preschool. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Jurgeit       Mrs. Jahshan 
Preschool Teacher     Principal 
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